3rd Ear Music

From: wup@iafrica.com

To: thirdear@iafrica.com
Subiject: History

Date: 16 October 1997 04:32

Attention Dave Marks
Dear Dave,

| met you many years ago in another incarnation, in the early days of the
Market Theatre and we spoke at length when | was writing a history of the
Market Theatre under my maiden name, Pat Schwartz.

For the past seven years | have been on the other side of the publisher's table
and | was intrigued to read that you are writing a history of South African
music.

Do you have a publisher?

Would you be interested in sending Wits University Press a proposal? | would be
fascinated to see what it is you have in mind.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Pat Tucker

Managing Editor

Witwatersrand University Press

P. O. Wits, 2050, South Africa

Tel: 27 (0)11 484-5910

Fax: 27 (0)11 484-5971

E-mail: wup@iafrica.com

Internet: http://www.wits.ac.za/wup.html
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